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We have been learning all about our friend Semina 
and her family.  Semina’s mum is from Greece and 
came in to tell us all about her culture.   
 

Something Special 
 

World Book Day 
 

On Thursday Brambles children joined the school 
children and wore a hat as well as bringing in their 
favourite book for World Book Day. 
 
They had lots of fun pretending to be the characters 
from their favourite books.  They re-told parts of the 
story to their friends and had their photograph 
taken in front of the story shelves. 
 
The children used lots of the book skills that they 
have being learning over the past few weeks to look 
at each others books: is it the correct way round, 
turn one page at a time, and words go from left to 
right, and top to bottom using our pointy ‘reading 
finger.’ 

 
 

      

  

This Week’s Learning 

Carpet Time 

Stories:  Around The World We Go by Margaret 
Wise Brown 

 
 

Song & Rhymes: A selection from You Tube 
 
 

Focus:  Number 7, a cube and the colour pink 

 
Next week Sofia’s mum is coming in to talk 
about India.  I wonder what we will learn? 
 
Friday 9

th
 March please join the PTA at 2pm 

for a chat and share ideas.  Little ones 
welcome 
 

 

.  

Friday 23rd March 
Brambles Sports Day 

 
 

Thursday 29th March 
Last day of term 

 

Monday 2nd April – Monday 16th April 
Brambles closed for Easter holidays 

 

Tuesday 17th April 
Brambles re-opens 

 

 

Reminders 

Upcoming Events 


